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 MMR IMMUNIZATION REQUIREMENT 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 

 

 
 

1. What immunizations are required to attend Northern Arizona University ?   
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7. Where can find more information about MMR and the vaccine?  
 

Start with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) MMR vaccination webpage at 
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/vpd/mmr/public/. You can also visit the Arizona Department of Health 
Services (ADHS) website at https://azdhs.gov/ or The Arizona Partnership for Immunization’s webpage for 
college students at http://www.whyimmunize.org/takecontrol/college-students/. 

 
8. Can I get the MMR vaccination from Campus Health Services?  

 
Yes, the MMR vaccine is available by appointment for a fee from Campus Health Services. The vaccination 
consists of two shots that must be given at least 28 days apart. Students who have received the first shot 
are eligible for a temporary immunization hold override to allow them to enroll and attend classes while 
waiting to receive the second shot. The immunization hold will be reimposed if a student fails to receive the 
second MMR immunization shot.  
 

9. What other immunizations does Northern Arizona University recommend?  
 
Northern Arizona University, the American College Health Association, and the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention strongly recommend  that all college students be up-to-date on the following 
immunizations:  
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